
  
 

 
 

 

From: S Mueller-Ritter 
To: councilmeeting 
Subject: [External Sender] My comments for 2023.MM6.1 on May 10, 2023 City Council 
Date: May 10, 2023 12:16:40 PM 

Dear Mayor and Councillors, 

I am very concerned about the upcoming deadline in December 2023 to repay the Canada 
Emergency Business Account (CEBA). 
The penalty of not being able to pay it back in full is $20,000. 
Many businesses, myself included, are not in the position to come up with the 
repayment amount of $40,000 by December 2023 and we will be forced to take on more debt. 
Small businesses need the city to have our backs. 
Please support Councillor Paula Fletcher's motion 2023.MM6.1. 

Best regards, 

Sibylle Mueller-Ritter 
Owner/Director Riverdale Flip and Tumble 
435-437 Danforth Ave 
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